
 

 

 

20 September 2023  
 

One more tick, fizz, pop and sleep… 

Tomorrow is the Senior Primary Science Fair! We are 

really excited to see what our students have put 

together. The public is welcome to come and view 

between 8h00 and 9h00 tomorrow morning. We would like to thank Mrs Mathebula, one of 

our moms who is a forensic scientist, and who will be assisting us with the judging.  

A reminder that we are looking to reward our children for SCIENTIFIC THINKING, which 

requires original thinking demonstrating problem solving. A tough challenge for our little 

scientists! 

 

Celebrating our Heritage… 

A reminder that pupils are invited to wear heritage clothing on Friday 

(break-up day), or any clothing declaring that our pupils are “proudly 

South African”.  

 

Congratulations to the following stars who won in the Maths and Spelling Bees held the 

past two weeks… 

 

Subject Grade Name Placement 

Spelling 1 Mmakgabo Ramotshela 1st 

Caleb Mayibeki 2nd 

Mokgethwa Machuisa 3rd 

2 Dineo Modika 1st 

Neonentle Monkoe 2nd 

Karabo (Suzie) Thoobe 3rd 

3 Leben Machuisa 1st 

Mohauhelwa Modisa 2nd 

Khanyi Mkhwanazi 3rd 

Maths 4 Chulumanco Chubana 1st 

Vitaly Masekela 2nd 

Mikateko Maluleke 3rd 

5 Nikhil Sharma 1st 

Tlotli Ramfate 2nd 

Raiden Dhooma 3rd 

6 Mohau Matlaba 1st 

Bontle Hendricks 2nd 

Ryhil Mootheram 3rd 

7 Ruben Bayan 1st 

Christian Chavula 2nd 

Olwethu Khoza 3rd 



No to pizzas, but yes to bookbags… 

Unfortunately, we will not be taking pizza or hotdog orders 

for Friday as it is our break-up day, so no food or tuck will be 

on sale. Please do remember to return all bookbags tomorrow 

so we can consolidate before the holidays. Report any 

damaged books on: 

https://forms.gle/hwZxp6ZHpd41NWrD8 

 

Happy holidays… 

A reminder that we’re closing for holidays this week Friday (22 September) at the following 

times. 

Grade RRR-R: 9h45 

Grade 1-3: 10h00 

Grade 4-7: 10h15 

 

School will reopen on MONDAY the 9th of October (unlike government schools). 

After Care is open throughout the holidays except for the 25th of September (observed 

Heritage Day). Please use the gate on Korhaan Street for After Care.  

 

Prayerfully and playfully  

The Teachers 

admin@solidfoundationsprimary.com 

011-976-5300  
A reminder that we appreciate your rating on Google and any other social media platform 

 

Smile a while… 
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Classifieds… 

School clothing for sale in Pretoria, R100 (all items incl.)… 
 


